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Lou Mansolillo

From: Jennifer Hugger <jhuggz12@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:16 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Passage of H 7295

 
Hello, I am a citizen of Illinois and I have personally witnessed solar geoengineering all over the state. Aircraft of all 
different shapes and sizes has emitted what appears to be fumes into the air which then form clouds which block out 
the sun. I have feared going outdoors and my children who have asthma can not even go outside to play because of this 
added layer of what appears to be polution in our Earth's atmosphere.  
 
I am in total support of the passage of H 7295, and I am emailing this note of thanks and support in favor of The Rhode 
Island Clean Air Preservation Act. 
 
I hope that all states will say NO to solar geoengineering and YES to clean energy moving forward. 
 
SIgned, a concerned citizen. 
 
Jennifer Hugger 
312-709-2129 
Jhuggz12@gmail.com  


